B. Chow
3090-20/ DV 11B 19

From:

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 9:09 AM
To: Planning and Development Services

Cc:

Subject: Development Variance Permit Application
Mr Chow;

19 Wing has rfevied the Development Variance Permit Application — 1671, 1673 & 1675 Ryan Road East letter dated 23
Oct 19.

We have no objections to the application for fencing no greater than 3.1m along the property as outlined in the request.
Please let me know if you have any further requriements.

Cheers!

Curtis Wright

A/WComd

C.T Wright

LCol / Icol

CO 19 Operations Support Squadron
Canadian Armed Forces





